
MR. ELIOT PORTER

P.O. Box 55 
Rt. 1
Santa Fe, Ne* Mexico

Dear Mr* Porter:

It was most enjoyable to be able to meet you and to bo able to 
have an advanced pre-view of your color photographs which you 
are exhibiting at the Centerline in Santa Fe. As I indicated to 
you we would be most interested in having an exhibit of those 
photographs in our Long Gallery of the Museum* As a suggestion 
could we have this exhibit in either February or March of next 
year (1958).

If either of these dates would fit into your plans we will of 
course make arrangmento for transportation and insurance. Perhaps 
also we might have a public reception, that is if you would be 
interested.

We Would appreciate hearing from you at your earliest eonvience 
as te the dates of the exhibit.

Sincerely,

dg/dd

Wednesday,
June 12th, 57*

director 
David Gebhard

ROSWELL MUSEUM
roswell, new mexico


